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Beavers are a keystone species and are crucial to healthy landscapes. Especially 

since they are the mascot of our state, we should be doing everything we can to 

protect and increase existing beaver populations. This will benefit us economically 

through tourism and ecologically through the construction of healthy riparian areas. 

Many other species depend on the beaver.  


